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Next week 

Wednesday and Thursday -  Bikeability for 
Year 5. 

Thursday - Flu Vaccinations - Have you         
returned your form to the office? 

Thursday - Open afternoon in Reception Class 
for September 2022 starters! 

By appointment only—please see office for 
details….. 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Kittee, Blake, Ruby, Amos, Max, Imogen, Lailah, Nancy, 

Harri, Bobi, Lacie, Katie, Hugo and Bella who all did magnificently at   

Active Kids this week.  They had the opportunity to try lots of different 

sports and they excelled both in effort and behaviour - well done to all 

of you! 





FRIENDS AGM MONDAY 18TH 
OCTOBER @ 2.15 PM 

 
 
We are pleased to announce that we are now able to hold our 
first Friends meeting in almost 2 years! If you would like to join 
us please email friends@westlynnprimary.co.uk to confirm your 
attendance.  
 
On the day of the meeting please could we ask that you to do a 
lateral flow test and also wear a mask during the meeting. 
Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing you all! 
 
Thank you!  

Class 4 would like to say a huge thank you to the 

Trinity Rotary Club of Kings Lynn for providing 

them all with a fantastic new dictionary! 
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